ANSWERS TO FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS!

1. Until we get to know you, please do not be offended if we ask for an ID. It is also
very important that you inform us if there will be someone else picking up your child.
WE WILL NEVER ALLOW YOUR CHILD TO LEAVE WITH SOMEONE IF YOU HAVE NOT
GIVEN YOUR PERMISSION. The person must have a picture ID.

2. If your child will be here for lunch, you must notify us by 10:00 am so that we can
add him/her to our lunch count. Kiddy Karousel lunches are catered and we must call
in our lunch count by 10:15 am.

3. Please label all personal belongings. Kiddy Karousel will not be responsible for lost
or stolen items. We suggest that you dress your child in comfortable play clothes and
leave expensive or irreplaceable items at home.

4. Weather permitting; children will spend time each day out of doors. Please dress
your child accordingly.

5. All children who walk must wear shoes. Flip-flops and clogs are cute, but not
practical for play.

6. If your child is not potty trained, you must bring your own diapers, wipes, and a
change of clothes that can be left at the center. Your child’s teacher will notify you
when your diapering supplies are low.

7. Kiddy Karousel will serve two snacks during the day. Please let us know if your child
has any allergies.

8. Don’t forget to check your child in and out daily. Please feel free to stop in the office
if you forget your PIN...we will be glad to help you.

9. Lesson plans are posted outside each room for your review. If a program is having a
special event, you will be notified in advance.

10. Please stop in the office weekly or bi-weekly to pay for your childcare. Kiddy
Karousel will only mail billing statements if the payments are past due. All accounts
reflecting a balance of over two weeks of childcare will be assessed a $30.00 billing fee
and a 1.5% finance charge.

Please feel free to stop in the office at any time with any questions or concerns that
you may have. Your input is very important to us.



